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Dear Mr Colthurst 

I refer to the review of your Integrated Pollution Prevention and Control (IPPC) licence, 
which was received on 29 September 201 1. 

I am to advise that in accordance with the provisions of Section 90(7) of the EPA Acts 
1992 to 201 1, you are requested to supply the following additional information so that the 
Agency may complete a comprehensive assessment: 

Indicate the location of the water abstraction point; please give details if available 
of the registration of this abstraction with the local authority. 
Give details and identify the drain containing ‘non-contact cooling water’. 
Indicate for all storm water drainage, if they pass through oil interceptors/silt 
traps. Give details of drains that do not pass through an interceptor. Give details 
as to the class of all interceptors if used. 

In the circumstances you should make immediate arrangements to have the required 
information (1 signed original, 1 hardcopy and 2 copies of all files in electronic 
searchable PDF format on CD-ROM) submitted to the Agency without delay. Your 
response to this request should be directed to Noeleen Keavey Administration Officer, 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use. 

It should be noted that where there is failure to comply with the above requirements 
within 5 weeks of this notice, the Agency may proceed with its consideration of this 
application in the absence of the information requested. 

Yours sincerely, 

Note: Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Orla Harrington at 
the number above. 

’ All w5ttzn comimuriicatiorzs and replies should be 
Glinate; Licensing & Resource Use, EPA, PO Box 
Wexford. 


